
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                                                                                         
Ref: PAB/KB 
 
9th March 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
We are receiving regular updates from the Public Health England and the Department for 
Education regarding COVID-19. The school will remain fully open until we are told by Public 
Health to make any adjustments. 
  
The DfE has launched a new helpline to answer questions about COVID-19 related to 
education.  Parents and young people can contact the helpline as follows: 
  

Phone: 0800 046 8687 

Email: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 

Opening hours: 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday) 

 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr P Abram,  
Head of School 
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